[image: ][image: ]	          If You Missed the Meeting…



 

 … on Wednesday, January 25, 2017, you missed a very informative presentation by Curt Alstadt, and Bob Krugmire, who talked about the water distribution project in the City of Westminster.
President Barbara opened the meeting at 7:10 a.m.  Caitlin Duncan, our Family of Rotary Rotarian, led us in the Pledge. Blaine presented a very meaningful and thankful invocation. President Barbara, being on top of things, then jumped right in and introduced our very efficient Secretary, Ryan Holocher, who introduced guest speakers, Curt Alstadt, and Bob Krugmire,  and other guests: Cheryl and Kevin Sheehan.       
 President’s Announcements: 
· Barbara thanked the Club Board for the extra work they do on a regular basis. She also thanked Cliff for going to the Grant Seminar for us to receive grants from District 5450.
· Barbara told us about a student UN debate. They are looking for judges. Call her if you can do it.
· Bowling is coming this Saturday. There is also a Leadership Institute coming up.
· Barbara is looking for volunteers to join the Roast team. Call her if you are interested.

Other Announcements:
· John Inman presented Brian Hall a Paul Harris Fellow award. This will be a PH +1. Congratulations, Brian. We are all proud of you.
· Caitlin talked about the upcoming, Feb. 18th, Wine Stomp.  Please call her if you would like to come. 
· Brian talked about the upcoming Flower Power on Monday, Feb. 12 and 13th.  He also talked about the Bocce tournament on March 11. Need volunteers to set up the courts.  The skiing event is coming on Saturday, Feb. 11. Call Brian or sign up if you want to go. 
· Roberta showed us the CASA newsletter that are on the tables. CASA is looking for advocates to help with over 1000 cases.
· John reminded us that there are still dictionaries to be delivered.  Please get those done when possible. With this distribution, we will have given out about 1,800 dictionaries.
· Mark H. talked about the Flight For Life calendars on your table. 
· Malissa visited the SE Denver club as part of her Red Badge program. She had a great time meeting their members. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Eric Mott, our Sgt. at Arms this week, made some sizable extractions from the very energetic Rotarians who attended the meeting. Don’t forget, you can makeup missed meetings at any of the Rotary Clubs in our area.  Get the app, Rotary Club Locator, for your smart phone. You will find clubs you can attend located all over the world.

Caitlin was extolled by President Barbara who thanked her for being an important member of the 7:10 Rotary Club and who has shown us the Service Above Self motto. Her prolific profile as the Family of Rotary Rotarian can be found on the front page of the Bemis award winning, Frameable, Ineluctable, EarlyWord newsletter which was profusely available on all of the tables in its elegant 11x17" format. It can also be found on the 7:10 web site at: www.westminster710rotary.org/newsletter.cfm. 

President Barbara presented our next Rotary member who answered the question, Why I’m A Rotarian. Caitlin gave a moving talk about what Rotary means to him/her.                                                                                  

Joe T. had a Thought for the Day. 

 We closed the meeting right on time with a rousing rending of The Four Way Test.

 Yours in Rotary Service, Loren
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